10.

DEPUTATIONSBY APPOINTMENT
DEVELOPMENT OF A CANTERBURY SUSTAINABLE LIVING STRATEGY

Mr Richard Johnson and Councillor Kerry Burke sought the Council’ s support for
the development of a sustainable living strategy for Canterbury. Mr Johnson gave
an assurance that the process would not encroach on the Council’s City Plan
process and the outcome of the exercise would be implemented by the
participating councils through their district plans.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


